
 Easter Flowers 
Members and friends of First United Methodist 

Church have an opportunity to remember loved 

ones by providing Easter tulips for the floral 

decoration on Easter Sunday, or by giving a 

monetary gift to the church Memorial Fund.  

 

Those wishing to provide a tulip should 

complete the form below and return it with a 

check for $6 per plant. You may take your 

flower home after the 10:00 a.m. worship 

service on Easter Sunday. 

 

Memorial gifts may be made for any amount 

and returned with information regarding 

designation. Living persons may also be 

honored with tulips or a Memorial Fund 

contribution. 

 

Please make your payment to FUMC (marked 

tulip or Easter memorial) and return this form to the church office by Sunday, 

March 19. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Easter Tulip, $6 each           

 

In memory of                     

  

In honor of  ___________________________________________

          

Given by          
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Memorial Fund (monetary gift only to Memorial Fund) 

 

In memory of          

 

          

 

Given by          

 


